Dear Newcomer to Saint John,

Lakewood Heights School is truly one of a kind! You don’t want to miss out on all that
LHS has to offer! The teachers are exceptional, the days are filled with joy and fun-filled
activities, and the environment is a caring one.

The phenomenal teachers are always eager to help out and solve problems with you.
You can tell they care and want you to be happy and safe at school. The teachers plan fun
activities outside of learning as well as interesting and challenging learning projects. You don’t
get these quality teachers at every school!

At Lakewood Heights, we often have special events such as talent shows, a winter
carnival, and special guests like author/illustrator Heidi Stoddart, local teams like the Sea Dogs
and Millrats, as well as historians. Students get the chance to participate in and lead Student-
led Clubs that match their interests, for example: Lego, cheerleading, and art clubs. There’s
always something going on at Lakewood Heights!

Students and adults look out for one another around here! We have Peer Helpers and
Lunch Helpers who help children resolve conflicts and make sure everyone is safe. This is a
school where you can make friends easily. We are always doing things to help out others. For
example, we cook food regularly for the local soup kitchen Romero House and donate hats
and mittens to help the less fortunate keep warm. Every year we raise money to donate to the
Empty Stocking Fund and this makes sure every kid in Saint John has something under their
tree at Christmas. We also do our part to find a cure for Cancer by doing the Terry Fox Walk
and raising money. Many classes have their own projects too, like sponsoring orphans in
Africa.

In conclusion, there is no other school like Lakewood Heights! The students get to learn
and grow with caring teachers, participate in amazing activities, and make a difference in this
world. Come and join the extraordinary home of the hornets!



